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FedEx is adhering to all regulations and guidelines from government authorities related to
containment of the coronavirus. These work and travel restrictions may affect shipments
inbound and outbound to/from Wuhan and other impacted cities within Hubei Province, as
well as shipments moving within those cities. Customers can visit fedex.com to check the
status of their shipments.

FedEx Express continues to operate inbound
and outbound flights to/from China on a
regularly scheduled basis as local conditions
and restrictions allow, and we are taking
recommended precautions in terms of pilot,
crew and customer health and safety.

The safety and well-being of our team
members is our top priority, and we are
closely monitoring guidance by the Centers
for Disease Control (CDC) and World Health
Organization (WHO).  In areas where
outbreaks have been reported, FedEx is

supplying surgical masks, hand sanitizer and
alcohol wipes to team members and vendors
and disinfecting facilities in areas where
outbreaks have occurred.  In addition, all
FedEx and vendor employees reporting to
work at Mainland China FedEx gateways and
ramps are temperature checked when
reporting to work.  We are also encouraging
our team members to take any signs of
illness seriously and seek medical attention
as needed.
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